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spreads and taxpayer savings at this time than competitive sales that happen without the opportunity 
to provide detail of the current operational structures in place that were the foundation for S&P 
maintaining our rating.  We have attached a copy of the S&P report to this  for your review.  If you 
have any questions, please reach out to Tony Wold in the Business Office. 
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